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NOTICE 

06 May, 2021  

 

 

 

This is for the urgent notice of all concerned that the Pre-PhD online seminar of Sri Suraj 

Panja, PhD scholar of the Department of Biotechnology, Visva-Bharati, which was scheduled 

on 08 May 2021 at 10.30 am, is being cancelled due to technical reasons. A new date for the 

same will be announced later. The HOD, Biotechnology sincerely regrets the inconvenience 

caused. 

 

 

(Signed) 

Head  

Department of Biotechnology,  

Visva-Bharati  

 

 

 

 

Copy to :  

1. The Principal, Siksha Bhavana, Visva Bharati  

2. The Pre-PhD external examiner 

3. All HODs of Siksha-Bhavana  

4. All BOS members of the Department of Biotechnology, VB  

5. In-Charge, Computer Centre, Visva Bharati  

6. Joint Registrar, Academic & Research, Visva-Bharati  

7. Accounts officer 


